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To: Alberto Aimar <alberto.aimar@cern.ch>
CC: worldwide-lcg-management-board@cern.ch

Ciao Alberto, 

Could you please apply a small modification to this summary: 

"Erwin Laure said that this issue is also being tackled by the EGEE TCG through a
working group led by Dietrich Lico. This concentrates on support by the EGEE WMS, not
to other scheduling systems." 

First, it is "Liko" not "Lico". 
Second, the second sentence could be misread in that this group is trying to implement
all the policies in the WMS. This is not true, the goal is to have to policies as close
to the batch system as possible. In the discussion we said that this group is mainly
considering the WMS as submission tool but not other meta schedulers, yet. 

So I'd propose to change this sentence to: 
"This is considering the EGEE WMS as main submission tool to the CE where the policies
need to be implemented". 

Cheers, 

-- Erwin 

Alberto Aimar wrote: 
Dear colleagues 
   the draft minutes of the latest Management Board meeting 
are available at: 

https://cern.ch/twiki/bin/view/LCG/MbMeetingsMinutes 

Please also check the action list at: 

https://cern.ch/twiki/bin/view/LCG/MbActionList 

Best regards. 
Alberto Aimar. 


